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Thank you very much for your generous support of the 
parish. We are all familiar with what it takes to run a 
home, prices never go down, everything increases every 
year. Here at Our Lady Queen of Martyrs there are three 
buildings that must be cared for and it is not cheap! No 
one knows when or what water pipe will let go or when 
the roof will develop a leak, yet as you know, it 
happens.  We are in the process of calculating what the 
parish bills would be, on a weekly basis, which would 
serve as the goal to reach every week to keep us 
financially secure. Very soon this list will be published 
in the bulletin, making all aware. None of it should 
come as a surprise, because you all know what it takes 
to run a home. This too is your home and I have every 
confidence that your wish is to keep this Our Parish 
Home spiritually and physically dynamic now and in 
the future.     Me 

              Weekly Offering  

This weekend’s second collection is for 
CATHOLIC RELIEF.  
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If you would like a copy of your contributions from 
your budget envelope for 2017, please call the 
rectory at 508-399-8440, or email us at 
olqmseekonk@comcast.net  and your statement will 
be mailed to you. This does not include any on-line 
donations. 

            REHEARSAL 
 

Fr. Ray will be holding 
rehearsals for Holy Thursday, 
Good Friday and Holy Saturday 
(Vigil Mass) for Altar servers 

who wish  to participate in these Liturgies.  
 

Rehearsals are as follows: 
 

Wednesday Evening, March 28, 5:00 pm for Holy 
Thursday on March 29, at 7:00PM. 
 

Friday Morning, March 30, at 10:00 am for Good 
Friday on March 30, at 7:00PM. 
 

Saturday Morning, March 31 at 10:00 AM for Holy 
Saturday (Vigil Mass) at 8:00PM.   
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    Easter Flowering     
 Envelopes 
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February 25, 2018   $7,391.00 
 

March 4, 2018   $5,229.00 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

Thank you to the parents and children 
of the Faith Formation program. Our 
“WE CHOOSE KINDNESS” Lenten 
project is underway. The children 
have begun to hang their purple 
crosses on the large brown cross in 
the Faith Formation Center. WHAT A GREAT START! I am 
hoping that the home study students also participate in the 
program. All children were given additional crosses and can 
return them on March 25th. Children you are making a 
difference!!!! "Remember no act of kindness no matter how 
small is ever wasted” (Aesop). 
 

Information for Palm Sunday Mass will be sent home on March 
11th. Please check your emails. If you are not getting emails 
from me please contact me so I can correct the problem. 
February 11th I sent out 107 emails, 70 were opened and 36 
were not opened and 1 bounced.  
 

Class for grades 1-6 will be Sunday, March 25th 8:30-9:45 AM. 
 

SACRAMENT OF FIRST  
HOLY COMMUNION   

will take place on  
 

Sunday, April 29, 2018  
at the 11:30 am Mass.  
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Rehearsal for First Communion will be 
 Wednesday, April 25th at 6:00 PM.  

SACRAMENT OF 
CONFIRMATION   

 

will take place on 
Saturday, April 21, 2018  

at the 4:30 PM Mass, 
                                  celebrated  by Bishop da Cunha. 



 

DOORWAYS FOOD PANTRY 
 

 Items needed:  Juice & Cookies 
 A basket is available at each entrance of the 

 church for you to place your items.   

COFFEE  SOCIAL 
 

Please join us after the 8:30 AM Mass on 
Sunday mornings for coffee and refreshments 
in the lower church hall.  We would like to 
thank all our weekly helpers for their assistance. If you are 
able to help, on Sunday mornings, please email Joyce Kelly 
at moysk659@comcast.net. 

CLOTHING NEEDS: 
 

Please drop off your extra clothing 
and housewares to: 
SVDP Clothing Store,  
95 Pine Street, Attleboro MA 
Wednesdays: 9 to 11am 
Second Saturday of the month: 9 to 10am 

St. Vincent de Paul Society - OLQM 
Conference 

 

HOME VISITOR PROGRAM 
 

If you or someone in your family is homebound due to short 
term or long term illness and would like to have a visit from a 
fellow parishioner or you would like to join this rewarding 
ministry Please call or email Carmela Metfooney or Irene 
Frechette Carmela Metfooney - cmetfooney@comcast.net 
Irene Frechette - svdpgolf@comcast.net  508-222-8059. 

 

The Parish Pastoral Council will meet on Monday, 
March 19th at 6:30PM in the Parish Life Center. 
 
Meeting will last approximately 1 hour. 

 

 A meeting will be held  
This Sunday afternoon 

March 11th  
from 2-3:30pm in the  
Church Basement.  

All youth grades 6-10 
are welcome. 

Volunteers Needed! 
 

Memorial Baptist Church (our neighbor), 340 Central 
Ave. is in need of help for the next six Friday’s in their 
Soup Kitchen to help serve and clean up. Volunteers 
would need to be at the church by 3pm. If you can help 
please contact Irene Frechette by email 
svdgolfcomcast.net. or 774-219-1214. 

 OUR FAITH IN ACTION 
 Today’s Society of St. Vincent de Paul is airing on 
EWTN for a 10 week series which started on March 
4th. 

COME AND SHARE YOUR HOPES AND  
DREAMS FOR OUR CHURCH! 

 Bishop Edgar M. da Cunha. S.D.V., is hosting a series of 
Listening Sessions at different parish locations as part of 
the strategic planning process here in the Fall River 
Diocese. Members of diocesan parishes are invited to 
attend one of them to offer their thoughts into the 
process. Listening session are scheduled as follows: 
March 20, St. Mary Parish, Norton: March 2, St. Ann 
Parish, Raynham; April 5, Christ the King, Masphee; April 
12, St. Mary Cathedral; April 18, St. Joan of Arc Parish, 
Orleans; April 20, St. Julie Billiart Parish, Dartmouth; and 
April 23, Our Lady of Victory Parish, Centerville. 
 

All sessions will take place from 6:30 to 8PM with the 
exception of the final one in Centerville, which will begin 
at 7PM. 

HOW DOES GOD PICTURE US? St Paul reveals 
one of God’s favorite ways of regarding us. 
 

“We are God’s work of art, created in Christ Jesus, to 
live the good life as from the beginning He had intended 
us to live it.” 
 

Just as an artist respects the medium he or she is 
working in, whether it be oils or crayon, so too God 
respects us as human beings with free will. Which is 
why His works of art don’t always look the way He 
intended! 
 

Now, if one has a work of art in the house, a picture or 
print that means a lot to you, or perhaps the first sketch 
by a child, do you put it in the darkest corner of the 
room? Or do you allow just enough light to fall on it so 
as to reveal how terrific it is, why it gives you pleasure? 
Of course, the latter. 
 

Now, if you and I are God’s work of art, God wants 
exactly the same. He wants us to be revealed in the 
light. What sort of light? Christ our Light. 
 

Of course, it might be necessary for the Light to dispel 
some darkness, some shadow dimension of our lives. In 
this regard Christ is a healing Light, but this is so that he 
might illuminate us in a way which more clearly reveals 
the love which the Divine Artist has for His creation. 
We might take a moment to pray for the courage to 
expose ourselves to Christ’s healing light this Lent to be 
more beautifully illuminated at Easter. 



 

 

  

REFLECTION FOR YOUNG PEOPLE  
 

Being God’s handiwork means God took 
great pride and care in creating us. What are 
some of your gifts and talents—
characteristics that God takes great pride in? 
Do you feel awkward when you are asked to 
list your gifts and talents? Why or why not? 
We were created in Christ to do good works. 
What are some good works you have already 
participated in? What are some needs in your 
school, in your family, in your neighborhood, 
in your country, and in your world? What is 
one good work you can focus on doing in the 
near future? 
 

God created a path for us beforehand, so that 
we might walk on it. Do you think God 
created a very specific path for each 
individual? Or do you think God created a 
very general path of goodness so that each 
individual might find his or her own way to 
walk? Explain your answer 


